
 

 

The new season has arrived at Sherborne Cricket Club. 

This season starts with registration and some fun indoor activities on Friday 21st April at The Boys 

School Sports Centre, Sherborne, 5pm until 6pm. 

Registration Fees for the Season is £45 this includes: 

All training fees 

All Match fees 

A new playing shirt ( please make sure you know your size)        

 

Teams will be U9,U11 and U13  (Everyone welcome) 

Training Friday evenings 6pm until 7pm  

 

ECB All Stars 5-8 year olds – Starts Friday 9th June 5 until 6pm 

ECB Dynamos 8-11 year olds – starts Friday 9th June  5 until 6pm 

Both of the ECB programmes will need to be registered at the ECB online site. 

 

Womens & Girls Softball Cricket registration Friday 28th April at the Club 6pm. 

NEW NETS COMING SOON… 

 

 

 


